
 

Luffey Gym Summer Openings 

St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Church 

Ruston, Louisiana 

During the summer, the Luffey gym and the smaller youth room are open 
for parishioners to reserve to use during regular office hours times.  During 
office hours are the hours the doors are unlocked. The office manager, 
however is not babysitter or "in charge" of your chosen activity. All minors 
must have supervision. All events with minors must have two adults 
present to follow protecting God's children guidelines.  The goal of activities 
should be St. Thomas Aquinas community building through shared 
interests or activities. Be prepared to share spaces: if one group is in the 
youth room,  another might be in the gym. Label any food or drinks placed 
in the refrigerator. Wash dishes after use.  Run a load of laundry if you use 
towels. Dump food trash, and sweep food or craft crumbs.  

1. https://stthomasruston.shelbynextchms.com/ This link will allow you to 
log in to the calendar to sign up for a room or space. When you get logged 
in you can view the parish calendar. 

https://stthomasruston.shelbynextchms.com/


2. All areas of the facility and bathrooms must be used with respect and 
cleaned up after use. Any after hours use requests should be made to the 
office. No children may be left unattended. "Leave all areas better than 
when you arrived!" is the goal.   

3. If you would like to facilitate a regularly scheduled meeting/club or 
activity, make sure the office manager (Marcie Tucker) has okayed the 
space and time. 

Ideas: walking club, yoga, crafts, crochet, knitting clubs, bible study, prayer 
group, and the like.  

Use of church owned property such as basketball goals need brief 
instruction as to how to move them in the gym. They should be returned to 
their current place by the rolling door. The church owns two Pickleball nets 
which also need instruction for use how to set up and return to closet.  

If you would like to host an event or open time and need something 
announced, Marcie Tucker, Mindy Bryan or Marina Bishop can be 
contacted for sending messages to the parish. 

Happy planning!  

 
 


